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Are you a healthcare professional working in primary care? Have 

you experience working with parents/carers of babies discharged 

from hospital on medicines? 

We would like to ask you some questions about your view on medication 
problems encountered by parents/carers during the transition between 
hospital and home and ask you to identify any existing available resources used 
to support this process. This will be in the form of an electronic survey which 
should take about 10 minutes to complete.  

There is a chance to win a £25 ‘Love2Shop’ voucher as a thank you for your 
time.  

 

For more information please contact: 

Paediatric Medicines Research Unit (PMRU)    

Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation Trust  
T: 0151 252 5570  
E: pmru@alderhey.nhs.uk 

Please scan QR Codes for 
study information and e-survey 

              

Study information                   e-survey 

PADDINGToN - Parent co-Designed  

Drug Information for parents and  

    Guardians Taking Neonates home 
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